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17h January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Today, you will receive via ‘pupil post’ your child’s ‘Learning Targets’ which have been completed by 
their class teacher and which includes the following information: 
 
 Current key targets 
In order to clarify what the children’s individual next steps are, targets have been identified, taken 
from key areas of learning for literacy and maths as well as general targets to support learning and 
progress. We hope that this information will enable you to support your child further at home.  
 
The intention of providing this information is not only to continue to keep you informed of your child’s 
learning but also support us to work in partnership with you to encourage them towards future 
success and achieving their full potential.  
 
Your child’s attainment and the progress they make is hugely supported by attendance so you are 
also being provided with your child’s attendance certificate for the autumn term. Please also be aware 
that at any point you can check your child's current attendance rate on Arbor. 
 

As always, if you have any questions or require any support, please do ask your child’s class teacher.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Mrs Jo Wilson 
Executive Deputy Headteacher and Assessment Co-ordinator 

 
 


